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Wayne Gray

C/O The Briar Patch

2294 W. Holcombe Blvd.

Houston, Texas  77030

January 30, 2000

Dear Wayne:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the use of your establishment, employees and overall hospitality for our GCAM fundraiser on January 16th.  Fancy (aka Bill O'Rourke) did herself proud with the line up and all of the raffle fun but none of it would have been possible without your generous cooperation.  As usual, the community owes you yet another great big thanks!  

We did miss your smiling face that night however. One of the things I always look forward to is getting a big hello from you.  You may have heard that through the efforts of all, including raffle ticket sales and a new membership, we raised over $ 500 that night.  It was truly wonderful and the energy flowing through that room was just phenomenal!

You know, allowing us to use the Briar Patch is wonderful and you're extremely generous to do it so often for so many but one of the things I have always noticed is the attitude of your staff on those nights.  They, too, are what make it such a pleasant experience.  That isn't always the case and I would like to thank you and your staff for that also.

Be warned, I will soon be looking you up to talk about the history behind the Briar Patch. In the meantime, I'm looking forward to being in the Briar Patch and to seeing you again very soon. 

Sincerely,

Judy Reeves

Secretary


